
Aerospace Medical Certification Subsystem (AMCS) 
 Technical Support 

(Updated 03/16/2023) 
 

For any questions regarding technical issues related to transmitting exams, please 
contact the Aerospace Medical Certification Subsystem (AMCS) Support Team. Typical 
technical issues include AMCS password resets, data entry questions, corrections to 
transmitted exams, etc. 
 
AMCS Support is available Monday-Friday, 8 a.m. to 4:15 p.m. (CT) and can be 
reached by: 
 

• Phone (405) 954-3238 or 
• Email at 9-amc-aam-certification@faa.gov. 

 
For other, non-technical issues, including medical certification guidance or AME 
designation, see the Questions or Requests for Assistance Page. 
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